
PUBLIC NOTICE
Martini henry firing 
warning
Advice is given to the citizens of Warrnambool 
that The Warrnambool Garrison will be 
firing Martini Henry Rifles at 10:30am 
Wednesday 13th September.

Garrison Safety Officer reserves the 
right to cancel or alter the time of firing.
Enquiries - Flagstaff Hill 5559 4600 

September 13, 2023
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